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The Office of the Registrar of Voters is excited to announce our first ever 

"I Voted" Sticker Contest!  Students 5th- 12th grade are invited to design and 

submit artwork. One winner will be chosen from each age group.  The winning 

artwork will be featured on 2 inch stickers and will be distributed to voters at 

the polls for all elections taking place in Newtown in 2024. 
 

Artwork should be submitted to the Registrar's Office no later than 

May 1st, 2024. 
 

-"1 Voted" must appear in the design 

-Artwork must be the student’s original artwork 

- Art work must be Newtown themed 

- Students must reside in Newtown 

- Artwork cannot be political 

- Artwork must be drawn in the sticker template provided, 

  THE TEMPLATE CANNOT BE ALTERED. 

 

-Artwork must include the year 2024 
 
 

Please submit all artwork to the Municipal Center in the Registrar's office or 
the Town Clerk's office by May 1, 2024. 
Please include the student’s first and last name, age, grade, and school. 
 
 
 

Any questions,please  contact us at registrar.of.voters@newtown.ct.gov     

or call 203-270-4250 for LeReine Frampton or Erica Canfield 

 
 

 

mailto:registrar.of.voters@newtown.ct.gov


\ 

 

"I Voted" Sticker 

Contest Who? 

 

5th and 6th grade, 7th and 8th grade, and 9th through 12th grade 
 

A winner will be chosen from each age group 
 

What? 
 

Show off your talents and design an                                                

“I Voted" sticker to be handed out at Newtown elections 
 

When? 
 

All designs must be submitted by May 1st, 2024 
 

How? 
 

                        -“I Voted" must appear in the design 

 

-Artwork must be student's original work 
 

-Artwork must be Newtown themed 
 

-Students must reside in Newtown 
 

-Artwork cannot be political 
 

-Artwork must be drawn in the sticker template provided 
 

-Artwork must include the year 2024 




